
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

IN SUPREME COURT 

ADM09-8011 

ORDER REGARDING PUBLIC HEARING ON 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES 
FOR NO-FAULT INSURANCE ARBITRATION 

The Minnesota Supreme Court No-Fault Standing Committee on the Rules for 

No-Fault Insurance Arbitration has recommended amendments to those rules to clarify 

arbitrator qualifications, to provide an appeal process when discipline or other adverse actions 

are imposed on arbitrators, and to provide procedures to recover delinquent invoiced 

arbitration fees. On October 22, 2021, we opened a public comment period on these 

recommended amendments and scheduled a public hearing for January 26, 2022, directing 

those who wished to speak at the hearing to file a request to do so before the close of the 

comment period. No comments were filed and no requests to speak at the public hearing 

were received as of the close of the public comment period on December 21, 2021. 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the public hearing scheduled for January 26, 2022, 

at 11 a.m. on the proposed amendments to the Rules for No-Fault Insurance Arbitration be, 

and the same is, cancelled. 

Dated: January 3, 2022 

G. arry Anderson 
Associate Justice 

January 3, 2022




